
 

 

30th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Pastoral Update- Easter Holidays 
 

As we come to the end of the spring term we just wanted to say how incredibly proud we are 

of our children. The past few months have been incredibly difficult and they continue to amaze 

us every day. We also wanted to say a huge thank you to our families for all the work you have 

done with your children to ensure a smooth transition back into school. 

In the second week of the Easter holidays you might want to dip back into the resources on our 
website, as they might be helpful in the transition into the summer term – 
http://www.oswaldroad.co.uk/transition-back-to-school-after-lockdown/ 

We will continue to upload support documents and advice that you might find helpful over the 
coming months so please continue to check this page. 

An additional drop in session for parents/carers is also being offered on Wednesday 
24th April by Amanda Clifton, our Pastoral and Health Manager. If you feel you would like 
to access further support around your child’s social emotional mental health and wellbeing, please 
email Amanda directly to book an appointment slot. 

Amanda Clifton – a.clifton@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Continued support around the impact of Coronavirus: 

If you need help dealing with the impacts of Coronavirus, including emergency support, you can 
contact the Manchester Community Response Helpline for advice and support with food, 
shopping, loneliness, homelessness, funds/financial matters, fuel and medication. The number 
to call is 0800 234 6123. Alternatively, you can text 07860 022 876 and they will respond to 
messages by the next working day. There is also a directory of services available: 
https://hsm.manchester.gov.uk/kb5/manchester/directory/home.page 
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If you are worried about the wellbeing and safety of any child during the Easter break, you can 

contact the NSPCC (https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/nspcc-

helpline/) or Manchester Social Care on 0161 234 5001. 

Once again, we would like to say a big thank you and we hope you have a relaxing and restful 
break. 

Kind regards,  

Learning Support Team 
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